STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29665 / H0697

The purpose of this legislation is to ensure that all eligible family members will be able to apply and display
the Idaho gold star license plate. This legislation brings Idaho code in line with the eligibility requirements set
forth by national organizations supporting gold star families

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no impact on State or local funds because it only addresses who may qualify to
purchase a Gold Star license plate.

Contact:
Representative Ben Adams
Senator Todd Lakey
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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